
       
 

                
 
 

 
                                            

CUPE 374 SCHOLARSHIP 
 
It is that time of the year again for our CUPE 374 Scholarship Applications. We offer 
four (4) $500 scholarships that will be awarded for the 2020/2021 school year.  
 
To qualify you must meet the following requirements: 
 

• Be a dependent of a current member of Local 374. 
• Applied for a post-secondary program. 
• Submit an application form. 

Note: This particular scholarship is not available to members, dependents only. 
 
The selection process will be lottery style at the June General Meeting. 
Announcements will be made the following day. Upon being selected, you must be 
able to provide proof of registration in the program before funds will be disbursed. 
Funds will be disbursed in September.  
 
If you have a dependent that would qualify, please have them fill out the attached 
application and submit no later than June 1st, 2020. During this time, only email 
applications will be accepted. If you are unable to email the form please contact your 
Unit Vice President or call 250 472 0374. 
 
Please submit to: 
 
Email:  admin@cupe374.ca  
 
Subject: CUPE 374 Scholarship Application 
  
 
Any questions, please contact your unit Vice-President. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Shireen Clark, President 
CUPE Local 374  

CUPE 374 Membership 
Notice 
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